
Yeronga Park Kindergarten will hold their 
annual Enrolment Open Day for prospective 
families in 2018 and beyond on 
Saturday 20th May from 9am to 11am. 
Come explore our wonderful indoor and 
outdoor environments, meet our staff and 
friendly chickens and see what fun there is 
to be had at kindy. While you are there, 

pick yourself up a tasty treat from our Cake Stall. All welcome. 
www.facebook.com/ypkindy/ www.candk.asn.au/yerongapark  
admin@yerongaparkkindy.com.au Ph. 3848 4868 
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